

## Dear Care Camps

June 2022

On behalf of Camp Sunshine Dreams, we would like to thank you for donating to Camp Sunshine Dreams. We look forward to providing a successful camp to children affected by cancer from the central valley with a great summer camp experience. These children were provided the typical camping experiences such as: singing, campfires, skits, dancing, hiking, horseback riding, arts and crafts, archery, waterfront and nature. We also provided the much needed supportive environment which gives our campers a safe place to share their thoughts, feelings, and experiences regarding their individual battles with cancer.

You have allowed us to provide the best possible camp experience for children with cancer and their siblings. We had 110 kids attend in previous years. Providing a safe camper to staff ratio is of utmost importance. We provided 30 counselors, 9 program staff, 1 music staff, 4 medical staff including an oncologist from the Valley Children's Hospital, and 2 administrative staff. Our staff are all volunteers.

Your support of Camp Sunshine Dreams is greatly appreciated. With your help we were able to provide an incredible camp experience for all these children with cancer and their siblings. Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely.

Thank you for your continued support.

Without this grant, our camp would not be
possible. Mr.